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DETENTION CENTER OPERATIONS  
 

The Sheriff Al Cannon Detention Center operates a cashless system for inmates. Incarcerated individuals 

are not allowed to have U.S. currency. Every inmate in the facility has an account that allows the inmate to 

make purchases from the commissary. Money can be deposited into the inmates Canteen account at the 

Kiosk located in the Sheriff Al Cannon Detention Center Lobby, or by sending money orders through the 

U.S. Mail (Do not send Cash or Personal Checks), or online at www.McDanielsupplyco.com. 

 

All money orders should be made out to the Charleston County Detention Center. The inmates’ name and 
number should only be placed on the memo line. Any money orders altered or made out in any other 
manner will not be accepted and will be returned to sender. 
 
For money to be available for inmates to use for Canteen it must be deposited before 4:30 on Sunday. 
 

Inmate’s valuable property, personal property, and money may be released to any person between the hours 

of 7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. – 4:30 a.m. daily. The inmate will verify the identity of the person 

receiving the property or money by viewing the provided picture identification card and the inmate will 

approve/disapprove the release by signing a Valuable Property/Cash Release Form. Money will be released 

in a check made out in the inmate’s name only. 

 

Check Visitors Information for complete information.  

 

 

 

http://www.mcdanielsupplyco.com/
http://www.ccso.charlestoncounty.org/index3.asp?p=/det-visitorinfo.html

